BOARD OF GOVERNORS
ar THE

FEDERAL RESERVE SYSTEM

Office Correspondence Date_Februsry 7, 1947
To

From___ Richard A. Musgrave O3 LW

Subject:

Yesterday's draft was approved without changes by Mr,

Sproul and Mr. Leach, I am attaching finel ecopy of the letter
for your signature.

Also, T am attaching a copy of the letter with note of
transmittal for Mr. Bartelt,
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February 7, 19L7.

Mr. Edward F. Bartelt,
Fiscal Assistant Secretary,
Treasury Department,
Washington, D. C.
Dear Mr. Bartelt:

Attached is a copy of the letter which Chairmen
Eccles sent to Secretary Snyder, expressing the views of
the Executive Committee on debt retirement in March.

Very truly yours,

(Signed) Richard A. Musgrave.

Chief, Government Finance Section.

Attachment

Digitized for FRASER
http://fraser.stlouisfed.org/
Federal Reserve Bank of St. Louis





